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Homedale High School 

Matt Holtry   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Dion Flaming, Principal 

Date: 1/6/2015 

Re: Athletic Director Report January, 2015 

Homedale Board of Trustees,  

We are back!!! 2015 is under way and we are heading into the most exciting part of winter sports 
schedules….SRV Conference Play!  Looking forward to seeing how our teams do this winter season!   

Girls Basketball-  

The Varsity girls are 8-3 right now and 1-1 in SRV play.  They were missing several of their girls in their 
first Conference game against Emmett but look to finish at the top of the SRV this season.  We play 
host to Fruitland Thursday January 8

th
.  

Boys basketball-  

We beat Skyview on Thursday, December 18th.  Score was 73-68.  That was our biggest non- 
conference win in recent school history.  They are a very good 4a school.  Not sure if Homedale boys 
basketball has ever won against a 4a team to be honest.  We also took second place in that 
tournament, which is the highest we have ever finished, in a predominantly 4a and 5a tournament.  
Homedale and Fruitland are the only 3a teams in that eight team tournament.  Looking forward to 
having their full team back together as well as they head into SRV play.  Current records for each team. 
Varsity 7-3, JV A 8-2, and JV B 7-0 
 

Wrestling-  

Things are looking good for the wrestling team.  The core of the tournament schedule is this 
month.  The team finished 3

rd
 as a team at the Mac-Hi tournament.  The team has 4 tough 

tournaments in a row coming up this month.  They are looking forward to the challenge.   
Mark Boothby is also hard at work trying to tune-up the RND tournament details as well as 
districts.  
 
Projects- 
 
We currently have sold 9 Ad positions for the football score board.  We have 14 positions available for 
Ad spots.   

I am meeting with different members of the community regarding the Softball facilities and ideas for 
improvement.   

Financial- ---See attached---  


